M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Jim Detwiler, Assistant Superintendent for Learning Support Services
DATE:
October 4, 2016
RE:
2016 Closing the Achievement Gap Reports
For the board to review the attached 2016 “Closing the Achievement Gap Reports” from each of the district’s schools.  Pursuant to KRS 158.649 reporting requirements for achievement gap shall be October 1 of each year. 
Jim Detwiler
Assistant Superintendent for Learning Support
